
Town District Family Hike 

The District will be hiking from 

the Sphinx (North Turramurra) to Bobbin Head 

on Sunday 19 August 

Meet just outside the gates of Ku-ring-gai 

Park at 10 am. 

Guides to wear Guide shirt and jeans. Bring a water 

bottle and a snack 

A barbecue lunch will be provided at Bobbin Head at 1 pm at a cost 

of $7 per head (provided it is pre-booked). 

Families are very welcome to join us on the hike – 

the wildflowers should be great – or just come 

for lunch. 
 
 
 
 

Park outside the gates in Bobbin Head Road. 

We will have one car at least at Bobbin Head and will arrange a ferry 

service back up to the gate amongst those cars that have a sticker. 

 
Guides may attend without their parents but transport must be 

arranged from the gates of the Park. 

Pick up will be at 3 pm or 2.30 pm if you are coming down to Bobbin 

Head to collect girls. 
 
Please return the slip below to Guides in the week beginning 12 August together 

with money for lunches if required. 
 
 
 

My daughter will / will not be attending the 

District Hike on August 19. 

 
She will be accompanied by (number) family members. 

I enclose $ for lunches. 


